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Wednesday, 09/25/2019

Joe,

Thanks for your editorial, "Inaction on bias disappointing," in the Thursday Free Press.  Racism is a 
problem that we must combat, for the good of all our citizens, in Mankato and elsewhere.  I appreciate 
your keeping this issue in the public eye.

Best wishes,

Lou

Louis Schwartzkopf, Ph.D. 
Member, Executive Board
Southcentral Minnesota Clean Energy Council
Member, Environmental Committee
Professor Emeritus of Physics
Minnesota State University, Mankato
Phone:  507-387-4811 (h); 507-995-8884 (c)
louis.schwartzkopf@mnsu.edu 


